
 

 

 

         Saturday, 20 March 2021 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish Justice and Peace, Integrity of Creation Group 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers of the parish, encouraged by the Pope’s recent letters, “Laudato Si” 

and “Fratelli Tutti”, some of us wish to begin meeting as a J&P group in the parish. We 

aspire, by getting involved in J&P issues in and around our area, to deepen our commitment 

to a Christian Life. As this is a group working on behalf of the Christian Community of St. 

Vincent de Paul, we would like to ask your opinions. Can we, therefore, please ask you to 

answer the following questions and return them to Fr. Terry at the Parish House within the 

next week, or by email?  

You will also be able to find them on the web site by the middle of the week: 

http://www.stvincentsparish.org.uk/ .  

QUESTIONS 

1. Would you be happy that the parish has a Justice and Peace Group? 

2. What injustices do you see in: 

a. your own life.   

b. your neighbourhood.  

c. Liverpool.  

d. U K.  

e. The world ? 

3. If you had the power to change any of these injustices, which would it be?  

 

4. Would you like to know more about our J&P Group?  

 

We are most grateful for your help and cooperation, 

Signed:  Br. Edward Egan, Moira Potier, Andrea Glanville,  

Terry Madden 

13 Hardy Street, 

Liverpool   L1 5JN 

Tel: 0151 709 8589 

stvincent@rcaolp.co.uk
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